
Dear Sir/Madam,

Puthiyathalaimurai, the leading Tamil news Channel believes that there is a 

great need to identify and encourage bright young scientific minds. 

From 2012 to 2022 we conducted our 9 Editions of "Veetukoru Vignaani" 

and it was well appreciated by the students and Teaching community.

We are pleased to invite your students for the 10th Edition - District level event

 "Veetukoru Vignaani 2023" "Veetukoru Vignaani 2023"

This event will showcase to the world, young achievers who will one day be the 

pillars of our society. In addition, this event will also add to the 

reputation of your school.

We appeal to you to send your school students to not just compete in the event 

but also to participate as observers and on-lookers and encourage 

their school team. 

We are sure your team is working towards winning this coveted Award.We are sure your team is working towards winning this coveted Award.

Yours Truly,


